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NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

CITY COMMISSION & PRINCIPALS’ RECEPTION 
 
 
 

Please take notice that one or more members of the City Commission may attend the City 

Commission & Principals’ Reception on Wednesday, November 30, 2022 from 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 

p.m. at the MidTown Athletic Club located at 2300 Royal Palm Boulevard, Weston, FL 33326. 

 

NOTE:      Space will be made available for members of the public who would like to attend.  

 

The City of Weston complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act.  If you are a 

disabled person requiring any accommodations or assistance, please notify the Office of the City 

Clerk at (954) 385-2000 of such need at least 72 hours (3 days) in advance. 

 
 
 
Patricia A. Bates, MMC 
City Clerk 
City of Weston, Florida 
 
 
 
 
Posted: Monday, October 17, 2022 
 
 


